
12. CONSERVATION WEEK

The Board considered a report from the Parks and Waterways Area Advocate informing the Board on
the successful community outreach which took place during Conservation Week in the
Hagley/Ferrymead wards.

The Board received the information and thanked the schools, scouts, guides and Ferrymead Rotary
Club for their participation.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


